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FAMILY SUPPER 2016 
 

Last Thursday we held our annual Family Supper in the school hall. As always it 

was a great success. Thank you to families who attended and brought food and also 

to those people who performed during the evening. An extra large thank you to Mrs 

Lennon and the Global team for organising the evening and all the staff for staying 

at school to support. Here are a selection of the photographs taken during the even-

ing: 

 

WHAT A WONDERFUL 

EVENING! 


